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From:Principal Registrar <principalregistrar@art.gov.au>
To:bobbadvocate@gmail.com <bobbadvocate@gmail.com>
CC:Principal Registrar <principalregistrar@art.gov.au>

Subject:20250408 Draft letter to Bob Buckley (002).docx [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Date:Wed, 16 Apr 2025 23:46:15 +0000

OFFICIAL

Dear Mr Buckley,
Please find attached a letter responding to your correspondence of 19 March 2025.

Regards

Rohan Verco
Executive Adviser to the CEO and Principal Registrar

Administrative Review Tribunal

Administrative - €
Review Tribunal /™

The Administrative Review Tribunal replaced the Administrative Appeals Tribunal (AAT) and Immigration
Assessment Authority (IAA) on 14 October 2024. All reviews not finalised prior to this date have been
automatically transferred to the new Tribunal. If you are an applicant or another party to a review, you do not
need to do anything. For more information visit www.art.gov.au.

The Tribunal acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of country throughout Australia and
acknowledges their continuing connection to land, waters and community. We pay our respects to the people,
the cultures and elders past and present.
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This message and any attachments may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If the message was sent to you by
mistake, please delete all copies and notify the Tribunal by return email. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use
of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may attract criminal penalties.
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